www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

Total No. of Questions: 12]

[Total No. of Printed Pages: 7

SV-153(A)

B.Sc. 3rd Semester (Reg./Pvt.) (NEW/ATKT) Examination Nov./Dec., 2017 MORAL VALUES AND LANGUAGE

Paper-FC-I

Time Allowed : Three Hours] [Maximum Marks : Reg. - 85

HINDI LANGUAGE

Maximum Marks: 50

नोट : सभी प्रश्न अनिवार्य है। अंक प्रश्न के समक्ष अंकित हैं। हिन्दी विभाग के लिए कुल 50 अंक दिए गए हैं।

खण्ड - अ

वस्त्निष्ठ प्रश्न

 $5 \times 1 = 5$

Q.1. निम्नलिखित वस्तुनिष्ठ प्रश्नों के सही विकल्प चुनिए :

- i) किसी भी आदत से संघर्ष करने पर उत्पन्न होता है
 - (अ) धैर्य

- (ब्र) प्रतिरोध
- (स) संयम
- (द) इनमें से कोई नहीं

YA17-1211

SV-153(A)

P.T.O.

www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

(व) विद्यानिवास मिश्र (स) पवन कुमार मिश्र (द) राजेन्द्र मिश्र

iii) 'चीफ की दावत' कहानी के लेखक हैं

ii) वर्ण-विन्यास पाठ के लेखक कौन हैं?

(अ) आचार्य विश्वनाथ प्रसाद मिश्र

(2)

(अ) भीष्म साहनी

(ब) मोहन राकेश

(स) निर्मल वर्मा

(द) कमलेश्वर

थ) दूरबीन से ब्रम्हांड का निरीक्षण करने वाले प्रथम वैज्ञानिक

(अ) गैलीलियो

(व) पाइथोगोरस

(स) रावर्ट

(द) मैकमिलन

शुन्य का प्रथम प्रयोग आचार्य पिंगल ने किया था

(अ) चरक संहिता में

(ब) वेदों में

(स) पुराणों में

(दु) छंद: शास्त्रम् में

खण्ड - ब लघु उत्तरीय प्रश्न

3x5=15

www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

नोट :निम्नलिखित लघु उत्तरीय प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए।

'राष्ट्र वाद' से क्या आशय है? Q.2.

'सादगी' का शौक महात्मा गाँधी को कहाँ से मिला?

YA17-1211

SV-153(A)

Contd....

Scanned by CamScanner

www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

Scanned by CamScanner

www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

(3)

Q.3. 'कुछआ-धरम' नामक निबंध में व्यक्त भावों को स्पष्ट कीजिए। अथवा 'चीफ की दावत' कहानी का उद्देश्य लिखिए।

Q.4. आदिवासी भारतीय समाज का सशक्त अंक कैसे बन सकते हैं? अथवा संघि और समास में क्या अंतर है?

> खण्ड - स दीर्घ उत्तरीय प्रश्न

> > 3×10=30

www.onlinebu.com

नोट :निम्नलिखित दीर्घ प्रश्नों के उत्तर दीजिए।

Q.5. शिकागों व्याख्यान में विवेकानंद ने किन बातों पर जोर दिया? अथवा

'चित्त जहाँ भय विहीन नामक कविता में कौन-सा संदेश दिया गया है?

Q.6. निबंध कला की दृष्टि से 'कछुआ-धरम' निबंध की विशेषताएं लिखिये।

अथवा

हिन्दी में अनुस्वार एवं अनुनासिक प्रयोग का सविस्तार वर्णन कीजिये।

Q.7. नारी के इतिहास एवं वर्तमान के बिलदानों में क्या अंतर हैं? अथवा

प्रमुख वैज्ञानिक अविष्कारों पर प्रकाश डालते हुए स्पष्ट कीजिए कि उन अविष्कारों से मानव जीवन पर क्या प्रभाव पडा?

YA17-1211

SV-153(A)

P.T.O.

(4)

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Maximum Marks: 35

Note: Attempt all questions.

Section - A (Objective Type Questions)

5×1=5

- Q.1. Choose the correct answer:
 - Who did not tell us what it would be like without trees
 - (a) The people
- (b) Villages

(c) Mother

- (d) Poet
- ii) The scorpion is referred as
 - (a) The evil one
- (b) Poisonous one
- (c) Dangerous
- (d) ill spirit
- The term 'man of science' refers to
 - (a) Teacher
 - (b) Astronomer
 - (c) Astrologist
 - (d) Computer operator
- iv) On the rule of the road is an essay about
 - (a) Traffic rules
 - (b) Road accidents
 - (c) Liberty and its limitations
 - (d) Manner and mannerism of the people

YA17-1211

SV-153(A)

Contd....

Scanned by CamScanner

Scanned by CamScanner

www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

(5)

- v) Author of on the rule of road is
 - (a) Tina Morris
 - (b) Nissin Ezekiel
 - (c) A.G. Gardiner
 - (d) George Orwell
- Q.2. Answer briefly the following questions:

 $4 \times 2 = 8$

- a) What does the poet means by 'whispering of leaves would go silent'?
- b) How did the peasants try to paralyse the evil one in the poem 'Night of the scorpion'?
- c) What is the meaning of science?
- d) What is meant by rule of road?

Section - B

(Short Answer Type Questions)

Q.3. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end.

In every country, people imagine that they are the best and the cleverest and the others are not as good as they are. The Englishman thinks that he and his country are the best; the Frenchman is very proud of France and everything French. The Germans and Italians thinks no less of their countries and/many Indian's imagine that India is in many ways the greatest country in the world/ This is wrong. Everybody wants to think well of himself and his country. But really there is no person who has not got some bad qualities. In the same way, there is no country which is not partly good and partly bad. We are of course, most concurred with our country, India; unhappily, it is in a bad way today. Most of our people

YA17-1211

SV-153(A)

P.T.O.

(6)

are poor and unhappy. They have no joy in their lives. We have to find out how we can make them happier. We have to see what is good in our ways and customs and try to keep it, and whatever is bad we have to throw away. If we find anything good in other countries, we should certainly take it.

Questions:

- How do people perceive themself in any country?
- ii) How do many Indians imagine?
- iii) What must we do to improve ourself?
- What is presently lacking in India?
- v) What should we throw away?

Q.4. Write a report on Annual function in your college.

OR

Write a letter to your mother telling her about the first day in the college.

Section - C

(Long Answer Type Questions)

Q.5. Do as directed:

10

7

- Fill in the correct preposition:
 - The price of petrol way hiked 11 October.
-) I don't like travelling ____ night.
- iii) My bag is __On the table.

YA17-1211

SV-153(A)

Contd....

Scanned by CamScanner

Scanned by CamScanner

www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

www.onlinebu.com

(7)

- b) Fill in the determiners:
 - i) He is _____ youngest member of the family.
 - ii) He makes _____ toys in ____ evening.
- c) Choose the right word from the bracket.
 - i) I ____ I were rich (desire, wish)
 - ii) Many soldier died in the ____ (battle, war)
 - iii) I'll soon bring a revised ____ of this book (addition, edition).
- d) Fill in the correct form of the verb
 - i) When I ____ at his house, he ____ (arrive, still sleep)
 - ii) Jane ____ (wait) for me when I ____ (arrive)



www.onlinebu.co

YA17-1211

SV-153(A)

Scanned by CamScanner

www.onlinebu.com